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.
We wish to object to the above application on the following grounds:

This area is an important ‘green space’ and visual amenity which characterises the approach to
Northaw and Cuffley;

This proposed ‘island development’ would begin the destruction of an essential area of green belt
separating the villages of Northaw and Cuffley, and is contrary to national planning policy;

The UK and the world face food shortage and climate disaster and we must retain and respect our
farming land and environment which I believe this proposal fails to do;

The nearest ‘unfrastructure’ is in Cuffley centre which most would travel by road to visit from this site,
adding to congestion and environmental degradation; those few walking face a perilous journey on a
busy road with fast traffic.

, 15 Burleigh Way, Cuffley.




